
 

September 28
th

, 2018 

Tredway 

Woodsworth 

Public School  

Welcome Back all Tredway 

Woodsworth Families 

 

I would like to extend a warm 

Tredway Woodsworth 

welcome to our students, 

staff and the community as 

we commence the 2018-2019 

school year!  We believe a 

home and school partnership 

includes ongoing 

communication, support and 

guidance from families and 

educators. The fall season 

brings many opportunities for 

our students including cross 

country, divisional soccer, as 

well as intramurals for all 

students in grades 1-8.  

We look forward to working 

together in ensuring our 

students’ success, 

development and 

achievement. We are always 

available to speak to families 

regarding any questions or 

concerns. 

Thank you for your support.  

 

M.Paluzzi 

 

 

 

Always: 
 Read over your child’s 

agenda and go through 

their backpacks 

 Write notes to your 

child’s teacher any time 

you are unsure of 

something 

 Provide a quiet space and 

a routine for homework. 

 Read each night with your 

child, in any language. 

 Tell them you believe in 

them each day. 
 

 
 

Curriculum Night Barbeque 

Thursday, October 4th 

5:30pm to 7:30PM  

 
This year, we have Event BBQr’s 

here at TW BBQing Jumbo All 

Beef Hotdogs (Hallal Certified). 

A Meal Deal, $5 for Jumbo dog, 

drink and a snack which will be 

available for purchase on the 

night of! Come and enjoy a meal 

and meet our wonderful TW 

staff and find out how you can 

support your child’s learning. The 

barbeque will begin at 5:30pm 

with classroom visits beginning at 

6:30pm and 7pm.   

 

TERRY FOX RUN 
 

October 2nd is the date of the 

Terry Fox Run at all TW. If it 

is raining, our rain date will be 

Tuesday, October 9th. All 

children see Terry Fox as the 

best example of one person 

making a positive difference.  

Let him inspire you to come 

and join us at school on the 

28th for our Terry Fox Run in 

the morning.  We are 

collecting Toonies for Terry 

from all of our students and 

staff to assist in finding a 

cure for Cancer.  I am sure 

that each and every one of us 

has been affected directly by 

cancer. We thank you for 

generosity. 
 

Principal’s 

Message 

Staying Connected 
 

Stay connected to what’s 

happening at TW by following us 

on Twitter, visiting our Website, 

www.tredwaywoodsworth.ca and 

now we are piloting direct emails 

to families. Make sure your email 

is up to date with the office.  
 

 

http://www.tredwaywoodsworth.ca/
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School Website 

Please visit our Website for up 

to date news. 

www.tredwaywoodsworth.ca 

 

Sign up for Cash Online 
https://tdsb.schoolcashonline.com 

and select “Get Started today”! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
October 

1st - Parent Council 

Meeting/Election @ 6:30pm 

2nd -Terry Fox Run in the AM 

3rd- Picture Day for Day Gr.JK-

3 

4th - Picture Day for Day Gr. 4-

8 

5th- PA Day-No school  

8th-Thanksgiving-No School 

10th- Recognition Assembly 

beginning at 9am 

11th- Cross Country @ Thomson 

Park grades 1-8 

16th- Sight & Sound Grade 5 and 

7 students  

31st- Costume Day  

 

November  

13th- Progress Reports sent 

home 

15th- Parent/Teacher 

Interviews in the evening 

16th- PA Day for Interviews 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALLERGY ALERT 

Please remember to check the 

foods that you send to school for 

any allergens such as peanuts or any 

other nut products.  Please read the 

labels.  If you have a child who is 

allergic to food and/or other items, 

please send a completed ALLERGY 

ALERT FORM with a recent photo 

of your child, to the office. The 

forms will be sent home based on 

information you have provided us at 

registration. 
 

 

 
.  

Calendar 

of Events 

PARENT COUNCIL/SAC 

Your School Council is looking 

forward to getting to know 

many of you at our meetings 

and around the schoolyard 

this year, as well as renewing 

the friendships we made 

through our meetings and 

activities last year.  All are 

welcome.  Come on out and 

find out what we’re all about!  

Get involved in continuing to 

make Tredway Woodsworth a 

great school and participate 

in your community.  Our first 

PARENT COUCIL MEETING 

AND ELECTION will be on 

Monday, October 1st at 6:30 

PM in the staffroom. 
 

         Safety Reminders 

The safety and security of 

students and staff is a top 

priority at Tredway 

Woodsworth.  With that in 

mind, please observe a few 

reminders. All 
visitors/parents need to 

report to the office. If it is 

necessary for students to be 

released early from class, 

parents must contact the 

office and students will be 

called down. Parents who are 

dropping off lunches, 

homework, etc. should bring 

these items for students to 

the office.  Please do not go 

directly to classes. Once the 

morning announcements have 

begun, students entering are 

to come to the office for a 

late slip before going to class. 
 

 

 

 

 

LEAVE YOUR TOYS AND CARDS 

AT HOME, PLEASE 

We are reminding students and 

their families that the following 

items are NOT PERMITTED AT 

SCHOOL 

 Pokemon or other trading 

cards, Beyblades 

Students in Grades 4 through 8 

may bring a smart phone to school 

if they walk to and from school 

alone.  These cell phones MUST 

STAY IN BACKBACKS OR 

LOCKERS. Let’s minimize the 

disruptions in class so that our 
students can learn.  
 

http://www.tredwaywoodsworth.ca/
https://tdsb.schoolcashonline.com/

